
Notice
Annual General Meeting   

Hangklip/Kleinmond Community Police Forum
17 November 2016 @ 18h00

 Crassula Community Hall, Betty’s Bay

The Annual General Meeting of the Hangklip/Kleinmond Community Police Forum 
(CPF) is scheduled to be held on the 17th November 2016.  Representation from all 
community based organizations is invited.
 
The Uniform Constitution for Community Police Forums and Boards in the Western 
Cape: 2010 provides for the establishment of CPF’s.   The principle aim of a CPF is 
for  community based organizations and SAPS to establish a partnership to seek 
solutions to  safety  and security  matters  of  mutual  concern  and to  promote  co-
operation between the community and SAPS aimed at safeguarding the community 
against criminal activities and striving for a safe and secure environment.   A further 
aim of  a  CPF  is  to  exercise  civilian  oversight  in  respect  of  the  SAPS  aimed  at 
ensuring local police accountability, transparency and effectiveness in a community.

This will be a Report Back AGM.

With the ongoing crime in our respective areas, calls on all of us to ensure that the 
Forum remains effective in assisting SAPS in seeking ways in combating/preventing 
crime and dealing with our specific problems.

It  is  essential  that  Community-based  Organizations  and  Institutions  become 
involved. 

We  request  all  interested  organizations  to  give  this  serious  consideration  to 
registering as a member or nominate a representative.

For any further information kindly contact:

Mr. Richards 076 878 8860


